
 
 
  
 
 
10 January 2024 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Class Teacher’s name change  
 
I am delighted to inform you that our wonderful Miss Sloan got married over the Christmas 
holidays and is now Mrs Holmes!  
 
Please join me in congratulating Mrs Holmes on this joyous occasion and wish her a lifetime 
of happiness on her new journey of married life. 
 
With this new name, we expect all students, families and staff to address the teacher as Mrs 
Holmes. We accept that this may take some time for our students to adjust to, and so, we 
kindly seek your support with this. 
 
Mrs Holmes will be communicating from her new email address: 
lizzy.holmes@abbotsleaschool.co.uk  
 
Thank you very much for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher   
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